
From: jennifer centerstreetmarketplacebid39.org   
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 2:54 PM 
Subject: Reappointment of Chief Norman 

 

The Center Street Marketplace Business improvement district number 39 is in support of the 

reappointment of chief Jeffrey Norman. Chief Norman has been instrumental in the stability of 

center Street. Chief Norman and the administration have included the Milwaukee northside in 

plans for sustainment of the community through positive engagement with our youth and 

solidification of plans to curb, crime and violence. We will often see chief Norman as well as the 

individuals on the force in Sherman Park , Metcalfe park, Amani, and Washington Park 

neighborhoods, as well as on the blocks in our community. Not only bringing resources but boots 

on the ground so that our youth can see positive images of law enforcement.  

 

Our commercial corridor residents and businesses understand the value of operating safely and 

being a part of the solution. We are thankful for this opportunity to submit this brief statement 

about the value of business, community and law-enforcement partnerships thank you Dr Jennifer 

Potts Center Street business improvement district executive director. 

 


